GOVERNMENT OF UTTARAKHAND
TRANSPORT DEPARTMENT

CORRIGENDUM
(REGARDING HIGH SECURITY REGISTRATION PLATES)

With reference to the Request For Proposal Notice number 1352/TR/x-37/2011
dated 28-04-2011 and corrigendum notice number 1758/TR/x-37/2011 dated 27-05-
2011. the due date for receipt of proposals is extended from 15th June. 2011 to 30th

June. 2011. The time and venue will remain the same.
All bidders are requested to note accordingly.

No. 1959 /TR/x-37/hsrp/2011,
Dated: 14 June. 2011
Place: Dehradun.
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